B. P. PODDAR INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT AND TECHNOLOGY
PODDAR VIHAR : 137, VIP Road, Kolkata — 700 052

Ref:Bpp/Notice/Reg./1351/2020 Date: 17.03.2020

NOTICE

Pursuant to the notification from MAKAUT dated 14" March, 2020
the Institute will remain closed from 18" March (Wednesday) to
31t March, 2020 (Tuesday) or till further notice as a
precautionary measure against Noval Corona Virus (COVID - 19) .

All regular classes, co-curricular & extra curricular activities of the
Institute will remain suspended during this period. However the
teaching-learning process will be continued through moodle and
other digital platforms.

This period will be considered as a period of work from home for all
the employees and they are advised not to leave station without
permission from authority.

However the Faculty and Staff members may have to make them
available as required by the Institute for essential services.

.

Dr.Subhasish Pradhan
Registrar(Actg.)
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